
 
 

DBAA ANNUAL MEETING 

February 16, 2020 

President Roz Howell called the meeting to order at 1:49 pm at the Doubletree 

Perimeter, welcoming members of Unit 253 and guests. 

Roz reported our Unit 253 is strong financially (financial statements were available 

at the meeting and on the website.) 

It was not necessary to hold an election since there were no contested positions. 

New officers and board members are as follows: 

President – Marty Nathan 

Vice President – Linda Hagood 

Secretary –Denise DeAngelo 

Treasurer – Barbara Fleming 

At-large Board Members: Rosalind Howell, Tom Drinkard, Becky Butler, 

Jack Feagin, John Simms, Melissa Taylor, Sue Williams 

Roz Howell recognized Sportsperson of the Year, Bob Simkins, selected in November. 

Presentations were made to those receiving Ace of Clubs and Mini-McKenney awards. 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:05 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Melissa Taylor 

Secretary  

Duplicate Bridge Association of Atlanta 


